
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of 3/31/25 



Ms. Williams 
On Friday we had a fun day! We got to 
have root beer floats, we decorated a 

tigers hat for opening day, and we had 
fun with bubbles. Some of us loved the 

root beer floats!!



Mrs. Wohlfeill
We celebrated meeting our PAW expectations on Friday with a pajama party!!  We 
also have been starting to learn about different 3D shapes. 



Mrs. Gorski 
This week at school we got into the spring baseball spirit by playing 
addition baseball.  Students were given equations to solve and then 
a correct answer earned them a turn up to bat and a run around 
the bases.  This fun addition game was a fan favorite. 



Mrs. Becker
We celebrated St. Patrick’s Day a little late this 
year. We sorted Lucky Charms marshmallows and 
graphed how many of each we had. We also 
watched The Mouse and the Motorcycle movie 
after finishing the book written by Beverly Cleary. 

Movie Time!

Yum! Of course we ate 
them when we were done 
graphing!



Mrs. Hughes

TIGER DAY!!!!



Mrs. Yager
This week we worked hard on our 
Vocabulary Work. On Friday we 
enjoyed Root Beer Floats for 
Opening Day!



Mrs. Beller
We have been working a 
lot on comparing and 
contrasting different 
characters and stories! 



Ms. Culver
We had a busy week preparing for MSTEP, but made sure to 
take video brain breaks.   We also celebrated Tigers’ Opening 
Day with spirit wear and rootbeer floats. 



Mrs. Suder
We had a busy week preparing for the M-Step test, finishing our Hank 
Zipzer book, and finishing up all our lowercase cursive letters! On 
Friday, we also celebrated opening day by wearing Tiger’s gear, enjoying 
some rootbeer floats, and watching the first inning of the baseball 
game!



Mr. O
This week our reading continued with a book about 
types of animals and the children’s classic Matilda!

The Students read independently and we did group
readings as a class! 



Ms. Johnson
Our trip to the Science Center Was AMAZING!!!



Mrs. Houston
We had such a fun trip to the MI Science Center today! 



Mr. LeMere
With the weather turning our time outside 

is becoming more fun filled and fruitful! 
Our adventure unit is wrapping up so 

students are eagerly writing their stories 
in their down time. 



Mrs. Gaedcke
We have loved getting outside 

to enjoy this lovely spring 
weather!  We also had a great 

time cheering on the Tigers 
for Opening Day!


